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Record number of CFA Charterholders in 
Israel 

 

Following the success of the latest CFA 
Charterholders who passed Level III exams, 
we are delighted to report crossing an 
important milestone in the promotion of 
the CFA Charter in Israel. With more 
charterholders on the way, we actually 
now have more than the fifty shown above.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We look forward to profiling our newest 
charterholders in a later newsletter. For 
now, congratulations to all successful 
candidates from this summer’s exams. 

___________________________________________________________  

If you would like to be on our mailing list or 
have any questions about ISIP or the CFA® 
qualification please email: 
matthew.salter@int-markets.com 

Official sponsor of ISIP: 
     

Updates from Israel Society of Investment 
Professionals (ISIP) 

 

RECORD NUMBER OF CFA CHARTERHOLDERS 
IN ISRAEL – MORE THAN 50 FOR FIRST TIME 

 

 

ISIP – Annual General Meeting 
 Tuesday 12th September 

 

The ISIP AGM will take place SOON, at 
5.30pm, on Tuesday 12th September. 
The meeting will take place in Clarity 
Capital’s offices in the Azrieli towers in 
Tel Aviv. 
 

Charterholders and candidates will 
receive a separate email with full details. 
 

We are looking for new Board members 
to play an official role in our work over 
the coming year. There are vacancies on 
the Board and enthusiastic volunteers 
are invited to be in touch to fill those 
roles. 
 

All are welcome to the meeting – other 
than official ISIP business it will be an 
opportunity to catch up with other 
charterholders and candidates. 
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